
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Santo Christo Procession 

Sunday, 21st May 2017 
 
Notice is hereby given that in connection with the 
staging of the above event, Dundonald Street between 
Washington Street and the roundabout at the junction of 
Serpentine Road will be closed from 9:00am until 
5:00pm.  There will be no parking on that stretch of 
Dundonald Street from 6:00am until 5:00pm. 
 
In addition, the Bermuda Police are hereby authorized to 
close off streets or portion of streets in the area, direct 
traffic and restrict and authorize parking as the 
Commissioner of Police decides.   
 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  
 
City Hall   Ian Hind 
16th May 2017   Senior Engineer 


